
 
 

 

MEMO TO COUNCIL 2025-017 

 

TO:   Mayor Gerrits and Members of Council 

 

FROM:  Nicole Martin, CAO/Clerk 

 

DATE:  June 4, 2025 

 

SUBJECT:  Project Updates - Structures 21, 36, 22 and 23 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Recommendation 
That Memo to Council 2025-017 be received for information. 
 

Update 
 
Structure 21 Construction: 
 
The following work was completed at the Structure 21 Replacement during the week of May 
19th as well as a schedule for the week of May 27th.  

   
Construction Summary: 

 Contractor added gabion to the embankments. 
 Concrete pour for the curbs was completed. 
 Contractor continued road reconstruction. 
 Guide Rail installation has been completed. 

Construction Schedule: 
 Contractor to continue road works and site restoration process. 
 Curb formwork to be stripped. 
 Road opening tentatively scheduled for May 27th.  

 
 
Structure 36 Construction: 
 

 Construction will be commencing shortly on this project.  
 
 
Structure 22 and 23 Construction: 
 

 Structure 22 construction is scheduled to start in August 2025 



 

 

 

 Structure 23 construction is scheduled to start in September 2025 

Conclusion 
The purpose of this memo is to provide Council with an update on the four structure replacement 
projects. 
 

Strategic Plan Pillar: Expand our capacity to serve 
Goal #2 Identify and prioritize areas for service improvement 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Nicole Martin, Dipl. M.A. 
CAO/Clerk 
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